
VILLAGE OF BOSTON HEIGHTS

NEWSLETTER
�ovember - December 2010

Village Offices are open Monday through Friday

8:00 AM to 4:00 PM [closed for lunch 12:30 PM to 1:00 PM]

Village Office phone number: 330.650.4111

Office e-mail: kcole@roadrunner.com

VILLAGE CALENDAR
�ov. 10 Council Meeting, PublicHearing, 7:30 PM

�ov. 12,13 Fairview Cemetery Craft Show, V. Hall
[Friday the 12th from 4-8pm; Saturday the 13th from 9 am-2pm]

�ov. 20 Seniors Thanksgiving Social, Village Hall
[Saturday from 1-3, Turkey dinner served shortly after 1 pm, Park Board]

�ov.  23 Finance Committee, 7 PM

Dec. 1 Planning/BZA Meeting, 7 PM

Dec. 8 Council Meeting, 8 PM

Dec. 12 Santa Delivery begins at noon on Sunday
[Drop off appropriately sized, wrapped and labeled packages lo village hall

from Nov. 27 to Dec. 9 during business hours, 8 am to 4pm, weekdays]

Dec. 21 Finance Committee, 7 PM

Jan. 5 Planning/BZA Meeting, 7 PM

Jan. 12 Council Meeting, 8 PM

ALL MEETI�GS ARE OPE� TO THE PUBLIC!



VILLAGE LEGISLATIO�

Resolutions

October 13, 2010

#31-2010 A Resolution Confirming the Appointment of Kathleen Cole

as the Office Clerk of the Village of Boston Heights at Level

[1] One, Full Time Employment and Declaring an

Emergency.

#32-2010 A Resolution Accepting the Amounts and Rates as 

Determined by the Budget Commission and Authorizing the

Necessary Tax Levies and Certifying Them to the County

Fiscal Officer and Declaring an Emergency.

#33-2010 A Resolution Authorizing the Mayor to Enter into a Contract

with Windstream to Provide internet Service for All

Departments within the Village of Boston Heights and

Declaring an Emergency.

Ordinances

October 13, 2010

#13-2010 An Ordinance Amending the Permanent Annual

Appropriations Ordinance [Ordinance 5-2010] for the

Village of Boston Heights for the Year 2010 and Declaring

an Emergency.

#14-2010 An Ordinance Amending Chapter 131.04 of the Codified

Ordinances to Provide for the Appointment to the Position of

Office Clerc, Redefining the Position and Declaring an

Emergency.



Motions

October 13, 2010

Approval of the August 2010 Financial Statement

Approval to begin foreclosure proceedings on the Cerny

property with limit set up to $5,000.00.

Approval to advertise to employ two part time clerks to assist

the full time Village Clerk/Clerk of Courts and the Village Clerk-Treasurer.

VILLAGE ORGA�IZATIO�S & EVE�TS

Fairview Cemetery Association will have a Craft Show at our Village Hall
on Nov 12 from 4 PM to 8 PM and Nov. 13 from 9AM to 2PM.

Matthews-Thomas Park Board announces a seniors’ Thanksgiving

Social and turkey dinner at Village Hall on November 20, 2010 from

1 pm to 3 pm [dinner at 1 pm].

Santa Delivery will commence at noon on December 12, 2010 until all

presents are delivered. Please drop off all packages for delivery

[appropriate size, wrapped and with address labels] at Village Hall. Drop

off days are Nov. 27 through Dec. 9, Mon. - Fri., 8 am to 4 pm, closed

12:30 to 1:00 pm for lunch. Thank you to fire personnel and village hall

staff for keeping this village tradition.



VILLAGE RESIDE�T I�FORMATIO�

The Rt. 8 Project nears completion for 2010. Final work is being

completed on the southbound on ramp to Rt.8 from Boston Mills and off

ramp from the turnpike to Boston Mills Road. These ramps, the

northbound off ramp to Boston Mills Road and the Boston Mills Bridge

over Rt. 8 are scheduled to open Nov. 12, weather permitting. The

northbound ramp from Hines Hill Road to Rt. 8 north opened October

30, 2010.

Completion date for all work is June of 2011. All roadways and

ramps are scheduled to be operational by November 12. Final paving of

surfaces, painting of bridges, landscaping and other contract items are to

be finished in the Spring of 2011.

Traffic backups on Olde Eight at Rt. 303 will be reduced by the Rt.

8 openings, ODOT feels. Other remedies in conjunction with ODOT will

be reviewed if the backups continue.

Please call village hall at 330-650-4111 to be placed on the list for

fall leaf pickup and branch pickup. The road department will receive your

information and if weather permits, they will process your requests.

As snow season begins, remember not to park on roadways or in the

right-of-way to allow snowplow drivers to complete their work of

clearing snow.



To all vehicle owners in Boston Heights: Remember when you are

renewing your license plates and operator's license to use "7703" as your

Taxing District. Unless you clearly specify that you live in Boston

Heights, funds that the village uses for maintaining your roadways may

be directed to other communities. Changes to correct this information

must be made at you local BMV.

R.I.T.A. [Regional Income Tax Agency] collects the village's

income tax. Each year, you or your tax representative must file with

R.I.T.A., whether you owe taxes or not. If you have questions about

income tax, you may contact Brian Thunberg at: 440-922-3244 or Scott

McKenzie (auditor) at: 440-526-0900, Ext. 3292. The toll free number

you may use is: 1-800-860-RITA.

Smoke and CO [carbon monoxide] detectors should have batteries

replaced on a timely basis [such as once a year] for you and your

family's protection.

Heating season is here and care should be taken in providing proper

clearances for combustibles from furnaces and other heat sources.

Lock your home, outbuildings and vehicles for your safety and to

protect from loss or damage.


